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Monday 4th January 2021 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
It is with deep regret that we have no alternative but to change the school timings this week. This is due 
to the lower numbers of staff in school. There will also be no breakfast or after school club available 
until further notice as we do not have staff to run them. The Nursery will be closed until further notice. 
 
We will be taking vulnerable and critical worker children if needed for the whole day. The temporary 
revised school timings are as follows: 
Reception: 9.00am-12.30pm 
KS1: 8.55-12.45 
Years 3 & 4: 8.50-12.40 
Year 5: 8.45- 12.45 
Year 6: 8.40-12.45 
 
Children will stay for lunch before being collected. We will continue to provide children with a hot 
school dinner if you have ordered them via the Aspens website. Remote learning will take place in the 
afternoons. This will also be reviewed at the end of the week. 
 
Only SEND students with an ECHP, looked after students or otherwise vulnerable count as being part of 
this key group. 
Critical workers are defined by the government primarily as those in teaching, care, medical or 
emergency services. Full guidance can be found here: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-
educationalprovision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-
provision  

 
• N.B. If you meet the criteria for attendance and require a place, please contact us stating your 
child’s name. You will need to provide evidence in the form of a letter from employer or photo 
evidence such as staff ID cards. 

This can be emailed to the office on stanleyroad.office@perryhallmat.co.uk 
 
This will all be reviewed on Friday with a further update to parents and carers. 
 
Kind regards 
Take care and stay safe 
 
Mr Brownsword 
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